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Sunday, November 19 – Parish Family Sunday  
All of you are cordially invited to join us for our monthly Family Sunday, which will be held 
on Sunday, November 19th, 2016.  Divine Liturgy at 10:00 am.  On this day, alongside 
the Feast-day of St. Michael The Archangel, we will be solemnly commemorating the 
tragic events of the HOLODOMOR (the genocide of the Ukrainian people by starvation 
that took place in 1932-33 in Ukraine).   After the worship, you are all invited to the Parish 
Hall for commemorative meal. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Parish Information Network - hpbvmucc@yahoo.ca 

Visit us at: www.hpucc.ca 
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